
Dear Parents, Alumni, and Community Members: 

Good news!  There’s just not enough of it these days.  One thing that has been consistent is the quality of the Indian Hill School 
District, which continues to receive top local, state and national rankings. 

The Indian Hill Public Schools Foundation was established to help ensure that quality will continue and district students will be given 
opportunities to be challenged beyond state minimums.  The future of our community depends on it.  Leaving the government as the 
sole funding source for this level of excellence is getting riskier every year. 

Please consider a gift to the Foundation.  It’s a great community investment. 

Sincerely, 

The Board of Directors 

Terry Bruck ’63; Mark Durket; Dan Feigelson; Lyle Fiore ’70; Valerie Haskell; Cynthia King ‘76; Jane Knudson; Trish Krehbiel; Lee Krombholz ‘79; 

Becky McFarlan; Amy Mees ’85; Lori Reszutek; Buffie Rixey ’72; Sharon Shanley, Tim Sharp; Martha Stephen; Chris Vockell ’88; Lance White ‘71 

 

 



 

 

  


